Salford City Council - Record of Decision (CABINET)

I Councillor Mann, Lead Member for Service Delivery/Neighbourhood Services, confirm that, in exercise of the powers conferred on it in accordance with the Scheme of Delegation of the Council, the Cabinet has passed the following resolutions: -

(1) That the “baskets” of indicators, as shown in Appendix 2 to the report *, be used to monitor performance against the pledges 
(2) That the revised list of indicators, in Appendix 3 to the report *, be accepted as the set of indicators for the corporate balanced scorecard. 

The Reasons are that the four perspectives of the Balanced Scorecard represent the “how”, in terms of what the council needs to do to deliver the pledge outcomes. At the time that the corporate balanced scorecard was produced it was acknowledged that the pledges would be above the scorecard but the relevant pledge indicators were not shown at that stage. It is proposed that baskets of measures are used to manage the performance of the pledges and that these “baskets” should include short and long term measures. It is proposed that the current measures listed in the Best Value Performance Plan under each pledge are those contained in the “basket”. 


The original draft version of the corporate balanced scorecard contained a long list of 120 indicators which have been reduced in number as part of the process of refining the scorecard. It is proposed that the list of performance indicators, against the four perspectives, is rationalised to the set of indicators attached to this report in Appendix 3. This list was considered at the Directors Team meeting held 17 November and it was decided that the revised list of indicators be adopted and developed as the scorecard is put into operation. .

Options considered and rejected: Not Applicable.

Assessment of Risk: Low.

The source of funding: Not Applicable.

Legal advice obtained: Not Applicable.

Financial advice obtained: Not Applicable.

The following documents have been used to assist the decision process: -

Salford City Council Corporate Balanced Scorecard

* Report of the Head of Regeneration to the Cabinet meeting on 13th December, 2005

Contact Officer: Rachel Todd 


Tel No 0161 793 3433

	The appropriate Scrutiny Committee to call-in the decision is the Strategy and Regeneration Scrutiny Committee.


Signed:  K. Mann
Dated: 14th December, 2005

Lead Member
_________________________________________________________________________This decision was published on 15th December, 2005, and will come into force on 23rd December, 2005, unless it is called-in in accordance with the Decision Making Process Rules.

